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Rounds 

May  YTD 

2015  4,390  6,833 

2016  3,691  6,405 

2017  3,890  7,483 

2018  3,649  5,188 

2019  3,955  6,236 

2020  1,686  3,075 

 

 

Golf Leagues began play the last week of May.  3 leagues dropped out of concern for the 

ongoing Pandemic.  All 3 have indicated they are planning to return in 2021.  All outing 

are either cancelled or on hold until the State lifts the restrictions on Shotgun events and 

were allowed to have 2 riders per cart. 

 

The Floods the week of May 18th resulted in minor damage to the course.  Greens were 

needled tined shortly following the flood so greens were not affected.  The Maintenance 

crew did an excellent job cleaning up and getting the course up and running.  We were 

able to resume play on Sunday May 21st. 

 

We are continuing to operate under the guidelines issued by the State.  We have inquired 

to the Franklin County Board of Health to clarify guidelines as it relates to the number of 

riders allowed in a golf cart. 

 


